
 
 
From:   
Sent: Tuesday 11 March 2025 13:06 
To: MARA Licence <licence@mara.gov.ie> 
Subject: RE: S.117(3) Request for Further Information - LIC230007 

 
CAUTION: This eMail originated from outside your organisation and the BTS Managed Desktop service. Do not click on any 

links or open any attachments unless you recognise the sender or are expecting the email and know that the content is 

safe.  If you are in any doubt, please contact the OGCIO IT Service Desk. 
 
Hi Joanne, 
 
Subject: Request for additional information in accordance with section 117(3) of the Maritime Area 
Planning Act 2021 in respect of licence application reference number LIC230007 
Application Ref: LIC230007 
 
Thank you for your email.  
 
In response to your letter dated 10 March 2025, regarding your request for additional information 
“please clarify the duration of the licence being applied for”, I can confirm that the duration of the 
licence being applied for is 2 years.  
 
I trust this answers your clarification however if you require any further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
| A/Senior Executive Engineer CEng MIEI 
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